
 

 

 

Wednesday 21st March 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We would like to invite you to join your child in Nursery for a Communication and Language 
Workshop on Wednesday the 24th of April at 9.30 a.m. The workshop should last 
approximately 45 minutes and will give you an insight into this area of learning within the 
EYFS curriculum and also give you examples of activities you can complete with your child at 
home to support the learning that takes place in Nursery. 
 
To reserve a place, please email extra@leasowes.staffs.sch.uk no later than Wednesday the 
17th of April stating your child’s name and the name of the parent who will be joining them 
for this activity.  

 
We encourage all families to come and join us for this informative but fun workshop and 
therefor we must limit places to one parent/carer per child. If your child does not normally 
attend nursery on a Wednesday morning, you are still welcome to bring them to the 
workshop with you but we kindly request that any younger siblings are left at home.  
 
On the day please enter via the Nursery front entrance where you will be asked to sign into 
the setting. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all there. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

The Nursery Team 
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